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Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the summer term; we hope you enjoyed the fabulous Easter sunshine. 
 
Tesco Bags of Help Grant Scheme – please choose Twineham with your tokens! 
We are delighted to have been selected for this scheme to raise money for outdoor 
gym and trim trail equipment for our children to enjoy. Our bursar, Mrs Candy, 
prepared a great application which led to us being chosen as a worthy project. 
 From Wednesday 1st May until Sunday 30th June 2019 we will be one of three 

projects to vote for in the Burgess Hill Tesco Superstore and Tesco Express stores in Haywards Heath 
and Burgess Hill. 

 We are guaranteed at least £1000 (for 3rd place) but we would love to be awarded £2000 (2nd place) or 
ideally £4000 for the most votes. 

 To vote, you need to make a purchase within store of any value. You should receive one token per 
transaction and it’s not necessary to purchase a bag in order to receive a token.  

 Please ask for your tokens if the member of staff doesn’t give them to you. Tokens should also be 
available at self-serve tills. 

 Please encourage everyone you know to vote for us! This message can be shared on social media and 
we would like our request to spread far and wide to friends and family who may use these stores. The 
equipment will boost healthy activities at playtimes and enhance our PE curriculum. Thanks! 
 

Buttercups 
Miss Hunka’s last day will be next Tuesday 30th April and she has arranged a show to share 
the pupils’ awesome work – parents are invited to the hall from 9am, just after drop-off – 
we hope you can make it. We then welcome Miss Cotton back to the Buttercups team from 
Tuesday 7th May. We are very happy that Miss Cree has joined us as Teaching Assistant in 
Buttercups from today after we waved farewell to Mrs Walker last term.  

Diary dates 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Reece, Headteacher 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Y6 SATs Week 

Monday 27th May Half-term week 

Monday 3rd June School closed for INSET 

Friday 21st June 1:30pm Sports Day 

Friday 12th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of term 


